
Comment from a Calderdale Headteacher, 2019: 

“You are a talented team...incredibly professional 

and enthusiastic with much to offer...your thoughts 

on professional development are so sound.”  

Polite reminder: With an increasing number of pupils having some form of 

allergy to nuts, can you please be mindful of the snacks and packed lunch 

products you send in to school. Please help keep all our children safe.  

Thank you.  

Our Musical Theatre group is nearly ready to perform their version of 

Shakespeare’s ‘Macbeth’ to family and friends at the Halifax Play-

house! I have sent an email to the families of our budding actors with 

all of the necessary information. If you did not receive this email, or 

can’t access it, please come and speak to me about booking tickets. 

All our children will have the unique opportunity to watch a dress 

rehearsal beforehand...we can’t wait!  



Keeping Our Children Safe 

If you have any concerns or worries about 
the safety or well-being of a child, do not 
hesitate to contact Mr Sharp, Mrs         
Dumbreck or Mr Stuttard on 01422 367140 
or email: 

head@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk.  






